
 
 
 
 
 

Michigan State USBC 

 

Dear Association Officer or USBC Coach: 

Enclosed is an application form (also available on-line at Michiganstateusbc.com). APPLICATION FOR OR 
ACCEPTANCE OF THESE SCHOLARSHIPS DO NOT AFFECT HIGH SCHOOL ELIGIBILITY. 

 
Nominee shall be a current USBC Youth membership holder who is: 
1. A High School Senior accepted by or 
2. High School Graduate currently attending a college, accredited trade, or vocational school.  
 
They shall be current active members of a Michigan State USBC certified Youth program.  Applicant shall 
also be an amateur  as defined by USBC Rule #400. 

 
Each scholarship recipient has eight years following their high school graduation to use the funds and the 
funds may be used at any accredited college, university, or vocational school. All funds will be deposited at 
SMART. 

 
In addition to the completed application, the following items must be submitted: 

1. Current transcript of grades and ACT/SAT scores (if applicable) 
2. At least two (2) letters of recommendation. 
3. ALL current league standings. 
4. Photograph of applicant. 
5. Attach a separate sheet with the following information: Personal biography to included: Civic and 

Community activities, special awards/honors other than bowling, hobbies, interests, etc. List by 
year       the USBC youth leagues you have bowled in, your plans or course of study, and why you 
feel you   should be awarded this scholarship. 

 
The deadline for filing applications is February 15. The selections will be made by the Scholarship 
Committee and the recipient(s) will be informed of their selection. The awards will be presented at the 
Michigan State USBC Annual Youth Banquet. 

 
Completed application forms are to be returned to: 

Michigan State USBC Scholarship Committee 
PO Box 617 
Sturgis, MI 49091                             

Thank you taking the time to submit and applicant for your association. 

Sincerely, 

Sue Milligan 

Sue Milligan, Chair 


